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Theme of the week: 
World Environment Day



Tutor Time this week

 Monday– Bulletin

 Tuesday – Theme of the week

 Wednesday - Wellbeing

 Thursday – The great debate

 Friday – Weekly quiz and acknowledgements



Job of the week: 

Joiner

 Every week the bulletin will have a 

careers focus with a 'Job of the week'

 Each short video provides Labour 

Market Information (LMI) on a job 

that includes qualifications, salary, 

how to get there and what it entails

 JOINER

https://youtu.be/SqZYeSHEVso


Athletics 

Congratulations!

 On Wednesday 31st May Kitty competed 
for Rye College at the K2 in Crawley at 
the Surrey and Sussex Schools combined 
competition

 Kitty competed in the hurdles for the first 
time finishing in 18 seconds, shot putt for 
the first time throwing 2.23m, the long 
jump in 2.92m (22cm off her PB)

 Kitty finished the competition with her 
favourite event the 800m, where she ran 
a PB of 2.36.5s coming a very close second

 She finished the competition in 10th place

 Well done, Kitty – we are really proud of 
you!



Another successful trip 
to Rye Fish Market

 Another Year 9 class visited the Rye 

Fish Market

 Students were lucky enough to speak 

with a local fisherman, the shop 

manager and the owners of 

Chapman's of Rye

 Students got to hold live lobsters and 

even tried their hand at filleting fish!



Year 10 Work Experience – 26-30 June

 There are still 17 students who have not 
returned their work experience forms

 Without these students will not be able to 
complete their work placement

 These were emailed to parents and hard copies 
are available from reception or Mrs Starkey

 A letter confirming placements and next 
steps will be sent out this week

 These MUST be handed in tomorrow morning



Enrichment Week

 Final deadline for trip payments is tomorrow - Tuesday 13th June.

 Letters were sent home on Friday.

 Online trip consent form must also be completed. 



● Until the 90s, the acronym used the LGBT+ community was usually GLBT

● However, this all changed during the AIDS crisis

● Many lesbians supported gay men who were sick during the AIDs crisis when 

others were too afraid to help

● Moving the L first was a sign of increased solidarity between the lebsian and 

gay communities

● There was a recognition that the gay rights movement had often been focused 

mostly on gay men, with other LGBT+ people being excluded

Source: https://edtimes.in/the-real-reason-why-l-in-lgbtq-comes-first/

The L in LGBT+: Celebrating Pride Month



Year 10 –

East Sussex College – Hastings Taster Day

 Rye College allocated Monday 19th June

 The deadline for enrolment is 15th June

 Sign up online at https://tasters.escevents.co.uk/

https://tasters.escevents.co.uk/


Bexhill College Taster Day

 Bexhill have extended their registration deadline 

to allow for late applications

 You can now apply up until Friday 23rd June

 Go directly to the website or use the 

link https://www.bexhillcollege.ac.uk/docs2/abo

ut/taster_day_2023.shtml

 Please note: Students are not guaranteed to be 

placed on their original selection of sessions due 

to a late application – they may be contacted to 

choose an alternative combination or assigned a 

relevant substitution

https://www.bexhillcollege.ac.uk/docs2/about/taster_day_2023.shtml


Year 9 & 10 Girls 

Cricket Fixture

 All girls who have signed up to play 

in the cricket fixture please can you 

attend a training session on Tuesday 

break 2 at 2pm in the PE block small 

sports hall.

 Additionally, there are 2 spare 

spaces if any other year 9 or 10 

students would like to attend

 Please speak to Miss Mitchell as 

soon as possible.



Wanted for 

Science...

 Please can you save any 500ml 

empty plastic bottles

 These are needed for fun Science 

activities during enrichment week

 Please take to the Science dept



Pride Group – Change of time announcement

Room 26 - Mrs Willis

Tuesday lunchtime

All welcome



East Sussex Library news
Summer Reading Challenge volunteer

➢ The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children aged 4 to 12 to 

read six books during the summer holiday.

➢ Working in the library, the Summer Reading Challenge Volunteer 

encourages children to enrol in the challenge, and motivates them 

to continue by giving out rewards for each book read.

➢ Full training will be given

Tasks

 Handing out reading rewards

 Talking to children aged 4–12 years and their parents/guardians about books 

and reading

 Motivating and encouraging children to complete the challenge

 Helping to collate statistics at the end of the challenge

Visit Summer Reading Challenge volunteer | East Sussex County Council for 

more details

https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/libraries/local/volunteering-roles-in-libraries/summer-reading-challenge-volunteer


Mobile Phone Rules

 Mobile Phones should be 'on site – out of sight'

 This applies to lessons and breaktimes

 Mobile phones should be switched off and kept 
inside bags or coats – not on desks or 
in skirt/trouser pockets

 If you need to urgently contact someone at 
home, please got to Student Hub or reception 
and they will support you to do so

 If you are seen using a phone you will be asked 
to put it away

 If you continue to use it, the phone will be 
confiscated and you will be given a detention

 If you continually break the rules, you will be 
asked to hand it in to Student Hub at the start of 
every day, and collect it at the end



Food Tech Room

 This is out of bounds at break and 

lunchtime

 The only exception is if they have 

just had a lesson and are finishing 

off

 This is due to students treating it 

like a common room, taking 

ingredients etc

 Mr Werrett needs a break!



School Entrance/Exit

 Students should only enter the school site 
via the back gate

 Only students with permission to do so, or 
students arriving at school after 9am (who 
need to be signed in) can enter school via 
reception.

 We also ask that students who are dropped 
to school by car in the morning are 
dropped off in the Freedom Leisure Centre 
car park, not the Rye College visitor and 
staff car park.

 The back gate should also be used for 
leaving school

 The only reason for leaving via reception is 
if you are being collected for an 
appointment during the school day



Admin Corridor through to Science

Please be respectful when using this corridor as people are 
trying to work

Please walk and keep noise levels low

The staff kitchen in this corridor is strictly out of bounds



Find out what’s on the 

Canteen Menu this 

week 

A copy of the weekly menu 

can also be found here on 

our website. 

Canteen Menu This Week

https://www.ryecollege.co.uk/families/freeschoolmeals


Crochet

Club
All years Welcome

Room 4

Wednesdays 3.20 - 4:00



Updated Rye College Fitness Suite Times:

Starting 24th April

Opening Times
 Morning 8:15 till 8:45am:

 Monday: Year 9

 Tuesday: Year 10 & 11

 Wednesday: Year 7

 Thursday: Year 8

 Afterschool 3:30 till 4:20pm:

 Monday: Year 7 & 8

 Tuesday: Year 9

 Wednesday: Year 10 & 11



PE Clubs – Starting 24th April

 Tuesday: Optional Year 10 Sport Science Coursework 

Catch Up

 3:30pm – 4:30pm

 Room 30

 Thursday: Year 7 & 8 Striking and Fielding Club

 3:30pm – 4:00pm

Meet at the PE block



New! - Dance Club

 Year 7+8

 Wednesday lunchtime 1:50 –

2:15

 School uniform ok to wear (no 

shoes)

 Shorts to be worn under skirts

 Bring food if needed

 All welcome!



Table-Tennis Club



Geography 
Club

Years 7 – 9

Room 4

Thursdays 3.20 - 4:00



New! - Comic Club:

All Comic enthusiasts 

are welcome to join.



Science Club

 Continues after school on a 

Tuesday

 3:20 to 4:00 in room 25

 The theme will be Marine Biology



Sharing achievements 

 If you, or someone you know in school is 

proud of something they have done 

outside of school, please let Mrs Starkey 

know

 We would love to include this in our 

bulletin and put on our website and 

social media pages



Life Transforming Learning

Staying Safe

New email address

If you are worried about a friend or your own safety 

you can now email

Yourconcern@ryecollege.co.uk

If you do not want to talk to a member of staff 

about it.

This is also for sensible suggestions / concerns you 

may have about the college environment or 

behaviour of fellow students.

This will be checked weekly, and your concerns will 

be responded to.

mailto:Yourconcern@ryecollege.co.uk


Life Transforming Learning

Tutor Time

Attendance to Line-up and Tutor time is compulsory

• As soon as you get to your desk place your equipment on your desk

• Tutors will check uniform and equipment

• Take register

• Engage with set activity

• Recap Rye Values

• Dismissal

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 7 Bulletin Theme of the week Wellbeing Assembly Quiz/acknowledgements

Year 8 Bulletin Theme of the week Wellbeing Assembly Quiz/acknowledgements

Year 9 Bulletin Theme of the week Assembly Wellbeing Quiz/acknowledgements

Year 10 Bulletin Assembly Wellbeing Theme of the week Quiz/acknowledgements

Year 11 Bulletin Intervention Intervention Intervention Assembly



Life Transforming Learning

MUGA Rota

Before 

School

Break 1 Break 2

Monday Year 7 Year 8 Year 9

Tuesday Year 7 Year 10 Year 7

Wednesday Year 7 Year 11 Year 8

Thursday Year 7 Year 9 Year 10

Friday Year 7 Year 7 Year 11

Rules

Only the year group allocated on that day on the MUGA – NO EXCEPTIONS (so don’t ask!)

No swearing

No eating / drinking

No slide tackles

Bring your own ball.

If rules are broken the Year group will lose their next MUGA slot 



Life Transforming Learning

Communications – Rye College ValuesRye College Values


